
  

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We are excited to announce that, as part of this year’s Science Week, we will be hosting a science 
fair. The children have all been invited to participate by doing a science project, either by 
themselves or with a friend.  

The project can be an experiment to answer a question, a problem and solution or a research 
project. It can be on any area of science that interests your child. For example, questions could be 
‘How many stars can we see?’, ‘Do plants need light to grow?’ or ‘How does a hovercraft work?’ 

 

When your child has carried out their investigation 
or research, they have to make a display board to 
communicate their learning to others. This can be 
presented in any way the children like, but an 
example is shown in the picture presented.  

This display board should show the project 
title/question/problem, what your child thinks the 
answer is, what they did, what they found and a 
conclusion. If they want, they can include a small 
model or experiment. 

 

 

 

 

 

All projects need to be in school in school by Friday 10th March and our School Science Fair 
will take place on Friday 17th March, 3pm-3:30pm. Parents and carers are welcome to join us! 
A panel of judges will help to choose the best projects and there will be some prizes up for grabs! 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss Holdcroft 

Science Lead  
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